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Last week in Rec :

Our Reception pupils enjoyed a 
walk around the school grounds to 
see which signs of Spring they could 
see. There were certainly quite a lot 
to spot!

During the holidays, why don’t you 
take a walk and see which signs of 
Spring you can see? Can you name 
the different flowers and trees? 



Last week in Year 2:
In our geography lessons, we have been learning about the human and physical 
features that can be found in different places around the world.
We thought about which features were important to have and used this to help us 
design our own islands.



Last week in Year 4:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 96% and 
Class 10 also with 95%. Our whole school target is 97%.

Year 4 have made a 
fantastic job of their viking 
sails in DT this half-term. 
They used a running stitch 
across the top and bottom, 
then measured out the 
stripes themselves, before 
sticking them on!



A huge thank you must go to the whole of the PTFA team for the exciting 
BINGO event they held last week.

It was so much fun watching our families enjoying an evening of games and 
refreshments to win some smashing Easter prizes. 

In total the team raised over £500!!!!!

Make sure you look out for the next event.



Word Wizards:
This week the classes with the 
most ‘accurate quiz taking’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 9
Class 12
Class 13

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the children in Miss Boyd’s group. 
The children have been working hard to develop their 
comprehension skills. Maybe you could challenge them to answer 
some quiz questions over the holidays based on a favourite story? 
Can they use the text to locate and answer the questions?

Brilliant Books:
Class 8 have been 
enjoying this 
entertaining read this 
week. They 
recommend you pick 
up a copy 
this holiday 
time!

Reading news:
Have you read….?
Class 10 are currently 
enjoying the Wreck of the 
Zanzibar with Miss Lake.



     Dates for your calendar:

Thursday 28th March - last day of term
29th March to 12th April - school and nursery closed for Easter holidays

Monday 15th April - school and nursery reopen for summer term.
Thursday 18th April- School Photographs
Thursday 25th April- Year 1 Reading Festival at March Library/ Town Hall
Friday 26th April- Year 5 to Neale-Wade for Once Upon a Tune
Saturday 27th April- Car Boot at Cavalry (more info. From the PTFA to follow)
Wednesday 1st May- Year 4 trip to Gressenhall.
Monday 13th May- SATS week for Year 6.

All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


